
PACKARDS OF OREGON

MINUTES OF THE MEETING

JUNE 13, 2017

The meeting was called to order by President Monte Glud at 7:01 PM.

In the absence of the Secretary, Elaine Glud, on motion moved and

seconded, reading of the minutes of the prior meeting were dispensed

with.

Treasurer Howard Freedman did not have a report, but at the writing of

these minutes, his report reflects a bank balance of $4,457.93 with no

outstanding bills and no un-deposited funds.

Robert Douglas reported on the joint tour with NorCal Packards to

Fortuna.  Seven Oregon cars were there and a total of eleven cars from

California and Nevada arrived.  There were several car tours, a lunch at

the Carson Mansion and nice dinners in Fortuna.  The NorCal people

broached the subject of the Oregon Region doing an West Coast tour in

2019, for our consideration.



Robert Douglas reported on the following assisted living tours planned

for this summer:

June 15 - 1 - 2 PM in Tigard

July 29 - 10 - 1 in Parkrose

Aug 16 - 2 - 4 in Lake Oswego

And invited all members to participate.  We have always done several of

these events every year and it is a very fulfilling experience.

Joe Santana reported on the possible tour Saturday August 5 at Orenco

Station and he will get more details for our July meeting.

George Choban told a story about a 1972 MG TD that he and Anastasia

just purchased.  As usual George weaved a great story about all of his

conquests.

No further business was brought before the meeting which was

adjourned at 7:45 PM

Respectfully submitted

HOWARD FREEDMAN

Secretary pro-tem
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